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WE WOULD LIKE TO SAY A HUGE THANK YOU!
For your support with our fundraising events last term, such as the concert, concept photography, cauliflower cards, balloon race and any donations given.
Stepping Stones Pre School is a ‘not for profit’ charity run business. Our Charity Commission registration number is 1026412. We rely on fundraising to ensure that we can continue to offer affordable childcare places to the families within our local community. Ways you can help- 


Email- manager.steppingstones@hotmail.com
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Welcome to Stepping Stones Pre School Play and Learn - Steppings Stones Alrewas (steppingstonesalrewas.co.uk)
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!
Welcome to a new year 2024. Lots of things to look forward too! 


















REMINDER
Please could you let us know if you will be collecting your child any earlier than 3pm. 
Punctuality
Staff begin working with their key children from 9am, it very difficult to start their children’s activities then having to stop to let in latecomers. To minimize disruption, we would appreciate children arriving on time. Being on time is valuable for being prepared for school.
WATCH OUT
Watch out for up-and-coming events to fundraise and see what your children are up too.
We recently got a grant to help renovate our outdoor area. We will look forward to spending this to benefit our children!

ABSENCE REPORT
If your child is going to be absent, then please let us know prior to there sessions.
This term we are going to be looking at…
Owl babies
Handas Surprise 
Chinese New Year 
Rainbow Fish 
Pancake Day 
Valentines Day 

If you have any toys, books relating to this topic we would love to share them with the children.














Reminder
If your child is unwell, you should not be bringing them into the setting. We are educators and here to educate your children when they are well, not  to look after them when they are sick. Children who are sick are better off being kept at home.
It is important all items of clothing, accessories and water bottles are labelled!


MEDICATIONS
Prescribed medications should be brought in with your child in a clear named plastic box with a lid and handed to a member of staff.
Over the counter medications should not be left in children’s bags. If your child requires medications eg Calpol – they must be sent in a clear, named  plastic box with a lid and handed over to a member of staff.
Thank you for your understanding.
COMMITTEE MEMBERS
As ever we are always seeking new committee members. If you are interested, then please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff about this. 























WAYS OF YOU HELPING US!

· We are after outside cars/tractors/scooters for children to play on.

· We would appreciate any craft bits/materials/paper/card that we can use.

· We are building up our resources and are after more Peppa Pig toys, PJ masks, and Paw Patrol.

· We are looking for occupational dressing up costumes i.e. Police man, nurse, fire fighter etc.

· Support our fundraising events.

· Join our committee and help support a local charity. 
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